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Dates for your diary 

Monday 7th January-Back to school 

Week beginning 21st January-Humanities Week 

Wednesday 23rd January-Pupil progress meeting #1 

Friday 25th January, 2.30pm-Humanities week open 

afternoon  

Tuesday 29th January 9am-open morning for nursery, 

reception and year 1 parents 

Friday 8th February-School finishes for half term 

Monday 18th February-Back to school 

Week beginning 25th February-Science week 

Carol Concert 

Well done to all of our children who performed so 

beautifully in our carol concerts this week. It certainly 

brought tears to our eyes. 

Thank you to all the parents and visitors who came to 

watch, it was lovely to see you all. 

We would like to wish all of our families, a very merry 

Christmas and a happy new year. 

Christmas Fair 

Thank you to everyone who supported our 

Christmas 

 fair last week. We are delighted to announce that 

we raised just over £1000 which is a magnificent 

amount, well done everybody! 

School App 

Don’t forget to install our school app. If you having problems 

with your password,  just ring the school office who will be 

happy to help. 

Blue Peter 

 

Good luck to our Blue Peter performers who will be singing 

live this evening on the Blue Peter Christmas Special! 

We are very proud of you all and can’t wait to tune in. 

Thank you to Mrs Shaw, Mrs Kendal, Mrs Quirk and Mrs  

Beswick for accompanying the children. 

Please can we remind you that healthy snacks of fruit or veg 

sticks only are allowed into school for breaktimes.  

Thank you. 



 

 


